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The EU Migration and Asylum Pact was endorsed by the European Parliament’s Civil
Liberties Committee (LIBE) last Wednesday. MEPs will vote for the agreement in its
current form in March or April. The new agreement would require Member States to pay
€20,000 per person into a ‘solidarity fund’ for every migrant they do not wish to take.
According to BNN Breaking News, the pact, borne out of billionaire George Soros’
proposal for a comprehensive asylum system, seeks an ambitious integration of up to 75
million migrants into Europe. Soros argues that such a plan, necessitating at least 30
billion euros annually, is essential for the EU’s survival and vitality. Beyond the
sheer numbers, the plan advocates for the inclusion of economic refugees.
The key problem is that there is no appetite whatsoever for the EU simply to impose
proper border controls: The new leader of Frontex, the European Union agency tasked with
securing borders, called for open borders in January 2024 and vowed to appease left-wing
pro-mass migration activists.

.

The EU has passed a migration pact dubbed “the suicide of Europe” which could lead to
the continent being flooded with as many as 75 million new migrants.

The European Parliament’s LIBE committee passed the act on Wednesday, which formalizes
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the distribution of migrants to member states and punishes those that refuse to take
them.

Because cultural enrichment and diversity is “our greatest strength,” countries that try
to maintain their national identity without being subsumed by migrants will be hit with
severe financial penalties.

Marine Le Pen, the leader of National Rally’s parliamentary wing, previously said the
pact would lead to “the suicide of Europe,” adding that it was a deal with the devil and
represents an “organized plan of submersion of Europe and the nations which compose it.”

Member states will be forced to accept migrants or pay a massive financial penalty of
€25,000 per migrant.

This makes little sense given that we’re constantly reminded of how mass migration is
such an economic boon and is both inevitable and vital to maintaining GDP levels.

However, it makes total sense when you understand that such claims are completely
fraudulent.

“The next question is how many they will force on us. Now they are deciding that. So
they are creating rules that give Brussels the right to say how many migrants they will
distribute,” said Hungarian Prime Minister Viktor Orbán last year.

“So, several countries have indicated that they do not agree. We do not want to
implement it. In the end, we are facing a very unpleasant turn of events here.”

Orbán questioned why, if accepting migrants was so financially profitable, are western
European nations trying to offload them onto Hungary.

Róbert Gönczi, an analyst at Hungary’s Migration Research Institute, pointed out that
migrants distributed to Hungary normally end up leaving for Sweden or Germany, where
they receive far bigger welfare payments.

Read full article here…

Brussels Times:     
https://www.brusselstimes.com/924418/eu-migration-pact-moves-forward-but-with-devastatin
g-implications-for-human-rights
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https://modernity.news/2024/01/23/europes-top-border-guard-calls-for-open-borders/
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https://bnnbreaking.com/politics/the-soros-plan-a-controversial-blueprint-for-europes-mi
gration-future
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